
 

Consent packs have been sent home for S1 pupils and those older pupils 

requiring their HPV vaccine , which provides vital protection against de-

veloping several types of cancer 

 

Please read the pack carefully and return signed consent forms by  

Friday 31st March. 

 

We will be coming to James Young High School to vaccinate on 24th May 

 

 

If your pack has been lost or misplaced, speak to the school’s office to re-

quest a replacement. 

 

For more information, visit: 
 HPV vaccine - Immunisations in Scotland | NHS inform  

https://www.nhsinform.scot/healthy-living/immunisation/vaccines/hpv-vaccine/





